
Learning and growing together with God 
 

EGTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
EGTON 

WHITBY 
NORTH YORKSHIRE 

YO21 1UT 
 

Tel: 01947 895369 
E-mail: admin@egton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

www.egtonceprimary.org 

 
    Headteacher: Mrs E Orland B. Ed. Hons. 

  
 
 
Friday 10th May 2019, 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We hope you enjoyed your two week break over Easter.  It was lovely to see the children 

back last week.  This half term is a very short, yet busy one and our next break is 

approaching fast! 

 

Dance-a-Thon 

A huge well done to the Grenfell family, who hosted a Dance-a-Thon over the bank holiday 

weekend in aid of The Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  They raised just under £9000 which is an 

amazing amount!  Thank you to everyone who supported them and attended on the day. 

 

SATS 

We begin our statutory tests on Monday for Year Six. There is a separate letter detailing 

what will be happening during the week being sent home with the Year Six children.  Early 

nights are recommended over the weekend, for the children and staff!  We wish them lots 

of luck and have every confidence in them all. 

 

After School Clubs 

Our Monday night after school clubs begin again on Monday 13th May from 3.15pm until 

4.15pm.  If your children would like to take part, please return their choices slip on Monday 

morning so we can allocate places for the clubs.  Thank you. 

 

Peat Rigg Residential Visit 

Y5/6 are really looking forward to their residential the week after SATS.  They will be 

collected by a Peat Rigg Minibus between 9.30am and 10.00am on Monday 20th May, 

please drop your child at school as normal with their bag.  Mrs Webster will be 

accompanying the children for the week. 

 

Jumble Sale 

The Friends of Egton School will be holding their jumble sale next Saturday, the 18th May, 

in Egton Village Hall from 11am until 1pm.  This will be followed by a Bags 2 School 

collection on Thursday 23rd May.  Donations of jumble and cakes gratefully received.   
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Summer Fair 

Despite this week’s wintery weather, we are forging ahead with this year’s Summer Fair 

plans.  This will take place on Saturday 29th June.  More details to follow soon.  Fingers 

crossed for Sun! 

 

Whole School Photograph 

This year’s whole school photo will take place on the first day back after half term, Monday 

3rd June, at 9am. 

 

Activities and Events taken part in  

 Swimming 

 A Christian Diversity Day with workshops presented by Chris Hudson. 

 

 

Dates for your diary:  

Swimming Dates:     Thursdays,23rd May, 13th & 27th June, 11th July. 

FOES Jumble Sale   Saturday 18th May 11am-1pm Egton Village Hall 

Bag2School Collection  Thursday 23rd May 9am 

Y6 Test Week   Monday 13th May-Thursday 16th May 

Break up for Half Term  Friday 24th May at 3.15pm 

Return to School    Monday 3rd June at 9.00am 

Whole School Photograph Monday 3rd June at 9.00am 

Pentecost Picnic and Mass Friday 7th June at St Hedda’s School 

Sports Day    Friday 5th July on  Egton Playing Field 

Reserve Sports Day  Wednesday 17th July 

Y3 Transition Parent Meeting Wednesday 26th June at 3.30pm Egton School 

News Starters Parent Meeting Date to be confirmed 

Y6 Leavers Trip   Monday 15th July 

Summer Fair   Saturday 29th June at School  

Break Up for Summer  Friday 19th July 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 

 

 

  

 

 


